
U N I V E R S I T Y O F T O R O N T O P R E S S 

University of Toronto, Toronto 5, Canada 

21st October, 1968 

Mr. Edmund Vasvary, 
1301 Delaware Avenue S. W. , 
Apartment #N319, 
Washington, D . C . 20024. 

Dear Mr. Vasvary: 

Thank you for your letter of October 15th. We will indeed publish 
in 1969 a book on Stephan Parmenius by David Quinn and Neil 
Cheshire. This work is still in the fairly early stages of produc­
tion and it is not yet possible to give an accurate idea as to 
publication date. However, we shall note to keep you informed. 

Yours sincerely, 

HSM/jf 
Manager-Sales & Distribution. 
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